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Oneida Powwow Committee 

Quarterly Report 

July-Sept 2015 

 

Lloyd E Powless Jr – Chairman 

Tonya Webster – Vice Chair & Treasurer 

Rosa Last – Secretary 

OBC Liaisons – Fawn Billie and alternate Melinda J Danforth 

 

A. Meeting Requirements 

The Committee shall be appointed by the OBC. The regular meeting time, place and agenda shall 

be determined at a regular meeting. If no designation is made by the Committee, the regular 

meeting shall be the last Tuesday of every month. Stipends are currently $50 per monthly 

meeting. During Powwows there is also a stipend of $200 per day for members “in charge of 

services” (security, carts, parking, tabulation, registration, concessions, etc.) 

 

B. Minutes 

Our current minutes and meeting announcements are being sent to our OBC Liaisons, Powwow 

Committee members and the Tourism Director. 

 

C. Actions Taken 

Our next Powwow will be the Three Sisters Powwow set for November 21, 2015 at the Radisson 

Hotel. We are leaning toward recognizing Lacrosse and our local players and teams at the July 

Powwow. 

 

D. Financial 

Our misplaced fund issue after the July Powwow was resolved and a written response was 

submitted to the OBC by Tonya Webster on September 15, 2015. We look forward to 2016 and 

the three Powwows (Three Sisters, Honor the Youth, and July Contest.) 

 

E. Goals and Objectives 

We will organize and manage three annual Powwows with the allocation in the approval 2016 

budget. We will continue to work on outside fundraisers. 

 

 

 



 

 




